
 

Week ending 
25/01/19 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have learnt the following 
sounds: 'ng' as in ring and 'oo' as 

in moon and book. These are in 
your key word wallets so you can 

practise at home.

Tricky words:

they, you, her, all, are, was

This week we have...

been reading 'Birds' written 
by Kevin Henkes and 

illustrated by Laura Dronzek
We have been looking at and 
talknig about the pictures to 

help inspire our artwork. 

Maths

The number we have been 
learning about this week was 

number 9! We have been 
investigating different ways to 
make 9 - eg, 5+4, 6+3. We have 
been looking at spots on dice to 
help us know what this number 

looks like without having to count 
each time.  

Top Tips

We use 'Jolly phonics' sounds 
songs at school.  They are 

available on youtube or 
download the free app, and are 

a great way to revise the sounds 
your child is still finding tricky, 
just by having them on in the 

background! 

Similarly there are lots of 
counting songs too!  Or even 

yoga videos! :) 

Forest Fun!

This term we are introducing 'Forest 
Fun' sessions. During these sessions 

we will be exploring the Secret 
Garden area and taking part in 

outdoor challenges. In order to do 
these sessions, we do need parent 
helpers on a weekly basis to help 

support us with this. Grandparents 
are welcome too!

Please see class teacher if you are 
interested! 

Arts Week...

We will continue our focus 
on birds. Don't forget our 
whole school exhibition is 
straight after school on 
Thursday 7th Feb and 

Fri 8th Feb.

Spare clothes 

Please return any clothes that your child 

has been changed into at school.  Lots have 

been borrowed and not returned, so we 

have run out of clothes!  

• Thank you! 

One of our bird feeders.. 


